To: _WEB_Local Plan

Subject: Wisloe Garden Village
Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

Wisloe Garden Village

| went to a drop in meeting at Slimbridge Village Hall today and came away feeling somewhat
disappointed. My main concerns are only why developers — planners seem to want to disregard what
environmentalist have to say.

I have three issues here

Noise pollution obviously coming from the M 5 motorway, the A38 and the railway, there are times
when this has real nuisance volume, this | can measure using my own faculties i.e. a pair of ears, (a
further 5000/6000 vehicles in the area?)

PLEASE THINK ABOUT IT SENSIBLY

Air Pollution which must be all invasive, but unfortunately | have no way of measuring.

Proximity to the flood plain there appears to be substantial evidence that water levels are rising so why
push the boat out when considering building.

Why do developers and planners consider that good agricultural land can suddenly and fortuitously
become borderline on the strength of a survey done by a consultant and paid for by the promoters,

when Natural England consider the land very good for agriculture.

Dursley Road already has a big nuisance value i.e. getting on to the A38 neither is it easy to get out of
Narles Road at times (another 5/6000 cars?)

Sorry this note may appear disjointed but at least you have some idea of my thoughts.



